
Augusta Driver Education 
If you are interested in taking classroom training at Augusta High School we will be offering a 
class June 11 – June 29, 8:00 – 10:00am Monday through Friday. 

• All A’s Driving School is also licensed to give 
temporary permit exams, so there is no need to 
travel to Eau Claire to take your test. 

• If you are already 15 and ½, contact Mr. 
Sigurdson about getting a Wisconsin Class D 
Motorist Handbook and taking your Permit Test 
after enrolling in the class.  

• We will be offering drive times in Augusta that 
consist of one hour of driving and one hour of observing with another student in the 
Augusta/Eau Claire area.  Students will be picked up at the High School and dropped off 
at the high school or at home if time is convenient.  Contact Ken Sigurdson for details on 
dropping off at home. 

• Every Saturday we have two drive times available in Eau Claire at 9:00am and 3:15pm if 
a student wishes to sign up for a drive time there as well. 

Please call at (715) 552-1392 or email us for more information and course fees for Augusta at 
allasdrivingschool.com. 

To start, get a registration form 

	
  


